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Giving Back to the Community 

 Cool fall mornings have signaled that 
it is time once again to change our irriga-
tion controllers to Southern Nevada Wa-
ter Authority’s (SNWA) mandatory fall 
schedule.  SNWA reminds all customers 
that its time to scale back irrigation and 
eliminate water waste by reducing irriga-
tion days to just three days a week.   

 Most Southern Highlands’ residence 
fall into SNWA’s Group B, which is re-
stricts watering to Tuesday, Thursdays, 
and Saturdays until October 31st.  Wa-
tering with a handheld hose or super-
vised testing of your irrigation is allowed 
any time.  Sundays are not an optional 

watering day.  Watering on days other 
than your assigned day may be consid-
ered water waste and result in a SNWA 
fee.  Failing to fix an irrigation repair 
causing water waste may also result in a 
SNWA fee.  

 You can find your watering group and 
other information on watering restrictions 
by visiting SNWA’s website at https://
www.lvvwd.com/conservation/
drought_watering_schedule.html. Please 
do your part to be water smart. 

This year, Par 3 created a program for  
employees to volunteer their time to help 
those in need.  Through their account 
managers and with the help of residents 
within the communities they maintain, Par 
3 has been able to identify individuals that 
have suffered some sort of hardship, like 
an illness or loss, that has made it difficult 
to maintain their landscape.  Par 3 donates 
the use of its trucks, equipment and mate-
rial while its employees voluntarily work 
extra hours during the week so that they 

can donate their time to spruce up the 
landscaping for someone in need.   

“It has been rewarding to witness the grati-
tude from those we have helped and grati-
fying to see the joy in our employees that 
comes when we turn our thoughts and 
actions outward,” says Kam Brian.  “The 
phrase on our Giving Back t-shirts reads, 
‘Happiness comes not from what we get 
but what we give.’  Although each project 
is a small act of goodwill, we hope that 
we’re making a big difference one person 
at a time.”   

If you know someone in need that would 
be a good candidate for Par 3’s Giving 
Back program, please contact Daryl Miller 
at darylm@par3landscape.com. 

Fall Irrigation Changes 

Clark County Public Works is complet-
ing a multi-phase project in Southern 
Highlands throughout September. The 
first phase of the project will be to re-
fresh pavement markings on the road-
ways below. The work should take 
about 3 weeks to complete  (beginning 
September 12th) and will occur be-
tween the hours of  7am – 3pm, Mon-
day through Friday.  The remaining 
phases of work will involve the con-
struction of Rainbow Blvd. from Blue 
Diamond Road to Cactus Ave. 
Impacted motorists should allow for 
additional travel time. 

 

Impacted Locations: 

Jones Boulevard – (Blue Diamond 
Rd. to Silverado Ranch Blvd.) 

 Refresh northbound and southbound 
lane lines and traffic markings. 

 Refresh stop bars at Meranto Ave., Rich-
mar Ave., and Silverado Ranch Blvd. 

Jones Blvd. – (Jo Rae Ave. to     
Cactus Ave.) 

 Refresh northbound and southbound 
lane lines and traffic markings. 
Refresh stop bars at Jo Rae Ave. 

(Continued on page 2) 

Caution: Road 
Work Ahead 
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